



APARTADO 213

01901 GUATEMALA, C.A.

July 19, 1990

Dr. Charles C. Ryrie 3310 Fairmount, 5D Dallas, TEXAS 75201

Dear Dr. Rurie:

I just received a copy of your book "So Great Salvation" that a friend sent me from the United States. Right after a reading the first few lines, I felt led to write you. I was one of your students at Dallas Seminary (STM, '81). I was not able to take more than a couple of courses from you, yet my admiration for your theological work goes way back. My mentors here at SETECA (Drs. Núñez and Orme) used illustrations, short answers and theological insights that I know came from you.

I am one of many, who for many reasons, have not been able to write to you. But now I must tell you that I appreciate you because of the traits I have learned from you as a Christian. Your generosity was evident in my days as student. I learned that you have a very sensitive heart to the needs of others. I learned of your concern for obedience and dependence upon God through the practical applications on money, time, and resources that you have written about and exemplified. This gentle spirit and kindness is obvious in your books in the way you write about others with whom you disagree. I hope I can imitate you on that one. I want to assure you of my prayers after the recent events in your life and hope that you keep "balancing the Christian life" for us through your teaching and writing ministry.

Thanks again,

Bill Mendez

BM/mr



July 19, 1990

Dr. Charles C. Ryrie 3310 Fairmount, SD Danas, TEXAS 35201

Dear Dr. Ryrie:

I just received a copy of your book "So Great Salvation" that a friend sent me from the United States. Right after a reading the first few lines, I felt led to write you. I was one of your students at Dallas Seminary (STM, '81). I was not able to take more than a couple of courses from you, yet my admiration for your theological work goes way back. My mentors here at SETECA (Ors: Nuñez and Orme) used Hiustrations, short answers and theological insights that I know came from you.

Lan one of many, who for many reasons, have not been able to write to you but now I must tell you that I appreciate you because of the traits I have learned from you as a Christian. Your generosity was evident in my days as student. I learned that you have a very sensitive heart to the needs of others. I learned of your concern for obedience and dependence upon God through the practical applications on money, time, and resources that you have written about and exemplified. This gentle spirit and kindness is obvious in your books in the way you write about others with whom you disagree. I hope I can imitate you on that one. I want to assure you of my prayers after the recent events in your life and hope that you keep "belancing the Christian life" for us through your teaching and writing ministry.

Thanks again,

BITH Mendez

BMAmr